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RUNNYMEDE LOCAL COMMITTEE 

PETITION  

8 JULY 2013 

 

KEY ISSUE 

To advise the Committee that a petition has been received from the residents of 
Lyne Road.  

SUMMARY 

This petition raises concerns about a width restriction installed in Lyne Road in 
February 2012, following a decision to advertise a traffic regulation order to this 
effect at the Local Committee in October 2011. 

Those signing the petition “agree that the new barrier raises concerns regarding 
safety to lives and properties and this situation must not be allowed to continue”. 

ELECTORAL DIVISION AND MEMBER 

Foxhills, Virginia Water & Thorpe – Mr Mel Few 

 
 
As the petition has only recently been submitted, officers will consider the points 
raised and prepare a full response for the next meeting of the Committee on 30 
September 2013. The petition is attached at Annex A. 
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ANNEX A – PETITION FROM LYNE ROAD RESIDENTS 

 
The petition and covering letter attached to the petition are appended below. 
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